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🪔 🚢⚓ Last month, our vessel Kota Cahaya welcomed our colleagues Sarah Ding, 

Bhavani Ganesan, and Hashimah Hati on board to experience the life as a seafarer, as part 

of our unique Shipboard Attachment programme. 

 

⚕💬 During this 8-day journey from Singapore to Shanghai, our colleagues 

had the privilege to shadow our crew to understand the challenges that they face at sea, as 

well as to hear our crew's incredible personal journeys and experiences. 

 

🔽💡 Check out this reflection from Sarah to find out how this programme gave them a 

deeper appreciation of the maritime industry and enriched their understanding of life at 

sea! 

 

#PIL #PacificInternationalLines #DrivingConnectivity #Careers 

 

Sarah Ding | LinkedIn 

 

 



 

  

 

 



 

 


